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Our fellow missioner David Morrow died on March 7, 2019, following an accidental fall on 
February 27. David lived his life as a true inspiration to others, leading by example. He 
worked to make the world a better place, in fact, he made it his mission. Today and every 
day there are countless numbers of people who have been positively impacted by David.              
        — Bill Kunkle, Executive Director, Dominican Development Group  
 
This book was compiled by Julius and Julia Ariail, board members of the Dominican 
Development Group, as a tribute to their friend David Morrow. They wish to thank the 
many photographers whose work is represented in this collection. For information on 
obtaining copies of this book, please contact Julius <julius.ariail@gmail.com>.
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February 2016 
Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic
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October 2011 
Valdosta, Georgia
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February 2012 
Jarabacoa
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February 2013 
Santo Domingo
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October 2013 
Omaha, Nebraska
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October 2013 
Omaha, Nebraska
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February 2014 
San Isidro
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October 2014 
Detroit, Michigan
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October 2014 
Lansing, Michigan

13



February 2015 
San Pedro de Macorís
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July 2015 
Puerto Plata
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October 2015 
Lake Charles, Louisiana
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October 2015 
Lake Charles, Louisiana
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February 2016 
Santo Domingo
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February 2016 
Santo Domingo
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February 2016 
Baní
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February 2016 
Las Carreras

February 2016 
Baní
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February 2016 
Santana, Baní
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June 2017 
Nizao
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October 2016 
Tampa, Florida

24



October 2016 
Tampa, Florida
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June 2012 
Puerto Plata
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February 2017 
Santana, Baní
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February 2017 
Santana, Baní
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February 2017 
Santana, Baní
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June 2017 
Santana, Baní
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June 2017 
Jimaní
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February 2018 
Baní
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February 2018 
Baní
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February 2018 
Baní
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February 2018 
Santo Domingo
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February 2018 
Santo Domingo
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October 2018 
Tampa, Florida
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October 2018 
Tampa, Florida
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October 2018 
Tampa, Florida
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February 2019 
Haina

40

In January 2019, David decided that his active work as a missioner in 
the Diocese of the Dominican Republic was coming to an end. To 
quote him in his email message to the DDG officers: “It has been a 
great ride.” He had planned to attend the Dominican diocesan 
convention in early February 2019, but was not able to travel due to 
other obligations. During this convention, the Rt. Rev. Moisés  
Quezada Mota presented this award in recognition of all that he and 
his family had done to support the diocese and its many ministries 
over the past two decades. DDG Executive Director Bill Kunkle  
accepted the award on David’s behalf. 


